THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Oct. 13, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Physical Education
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

In reply to your letter of September 19th, let me say that at our faculty meeting last evening it was decided that following a procedure similar to that now being carried on by the College of Liberal Arts, the School of Fine Arts will list Physical Education for one credit each semester for one year, asking that our students for graduation present an additional two hours over the present requirement for the various degrees which may be in the field of Physical Education.

This will be included in the next catalogue.

With best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

D. M. Swarthout

Dean

DMS:AF